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February 17, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Sierra County Board of Education  
Sierra-Plumas Joint Unified School District Governing Board 
P. O. Box 157 
Sierraville CA 96126 
 
Re:  Retirement 
 
Dear Trustees, 
 
It is with mixed emotions that after forty years of working in the field of education, I am announcing 
my retirement effective June 30, 2013.   
 
While I am excited about the prospect of having more time with my family, I will miss the close 
relationship that I have had with the School Board, my colleagues, and students.  I believe that 
together we have provided a quality education for our students.   
 
While the economic times have certainly been challenging, we have maintained quality programs 
that have served our students so that they have been able to move on to both college and career 
technical schools.  I consider it an honor to have served as your Superintendent.  I believe that the 
current staff and leadership team are dedicated and are prepared to assist with the transition to a 
new Superintendent. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stanford J. Hardeman  
Superintendent of Schools 
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